
September 1, 2021 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I live in Alpine Meadows and am requesting the installation of speed bumps on Alpine Way. 

Although Council is considering lowering the posted speed limit from 50 to 30 klm/hr I do not feel 
confident that this will be a sufficient deterrent to people who speed up and down Alpine Way. We have 
many children and youth who use this as a main route to and from their homes to the nearby school and 
store.  

Unfortunately the hill on Alpine Way seems to spur drivers to speed up and especially, down this grade 
to the danger of all of us residents particularly our children. 

There is traffic calming near many of our parks and schools in other neighbourhoods for very good 
reason and this action should be paramount for our neighbourhood since we have a vigorous and 
growing population of young children in Alpine Meadows.   

I welcome a change in speed control on Alpine Way for our neighbourhood safety. 

  

Sincerely 

Janice Lloyd 
Resident 
Alpine Meadows 
Whistler 
 
 


